
-V., UNITED STATES
-, tNUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

W 4WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

March 6, 2006

AEA Technology Engineering Services, Inc.
ATTN: Van B. Walker
River Park Commons
2403 Sidney Street, Suite 700
Pittsburgh, PA 15203

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-02-99-001 ENTITLED "MONK &
MCBEND SOFTWARE LICENSE AND SUPPORT AGREEMENT"

Dear Mr. Walker:

We have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have determined that all
actions have been completed.

Total payment in the amount of $388,571.00 has been accomplished. All obligations have
been met. Final invoice has been received in the amount of $84,877.00 dated 12/16/02.
Based on the information stated above, the contract is officially closed out.
Should you have any questions, please contact Jennifer A. DeFino, Contract Specialist on
(301) 415-6714.

Sincerely,

Sharln Cubbin traing Officer
Contract Management Branch I _

Division of Contracts
Office of Administration
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